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Today we welcomed visitors from a local Nursing Home 

to our Community Café. Students prepared treats and 

organised games for our visitors. It was lovely to 

welcome members of our local community to our school. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend. 

Jo, Jade, Hayley & Karen 

 

Sue Patrick- Director of Education for The Gallery Trust 

What does your day look like?  

Throughout the week I have been visiting all the 

schools within The Gallery Trust. I enjoy getting to 

know all the young people, staff and families. During 

this week, I have been visiting mainstream colleges for 

Outreach. 

What are your hobbies? 

My hobbies are crafting and sports. In my free time, I 

enjoy being active!  
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 Willow Class have had a great week! They have been exploring materials and textures in Science. 

Willow Class

Our Bardwell Team 

Our Values 

Kindness 

Aspirational 

Collaborative 

Equality  

Individuality  

Trust  

We have a great team 

at Bardwell, who 

continue to inspire, 

encourage and 

support all our 

students.  

Our values are 

embedded within 

everything that we 

do, and we celebrate 

every achievement 

across the school day.  
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